
Dear Chairman and committee members,
I am writing in support of house bill 2695.  Currently the marine board relies heavily on the watercraft users for all their input.
Expansion of the board would make for a more diverse membership, so it would include fisheries, marinas, tribes, and non-
motorized users.
Also the guaranteed input of DSL and the like is a great idea
Thank you so much.
Erica


